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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Anton Oilfield Services Group (the

“Company”) dated 13 April 2016 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the

Supplemental Agreement to revise the annual caps for the continuing connected

transactions contemplated under the 2015 Master Agreement with Schlumberger.

Unless the contexts require otherwise, capitalised terms used in this announcement

shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, the circular (the “Circular”) in respect of the

Supplemental Agreement should be despatched to the Shareholders on or before 5

May 2016. Since the Company requires additional time to finalise the information to

be included in the Circular, the Company expects that the Circular will be despatched

to the Shareholders on or before 11 May 2016.
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